
                                                                                                                                                  
 

King’s University College will now issue student refunds by E-transfer  

This method of refund will be used as replacement of issuing paper cheques. 
 
International refunds over $5,000.00 will continue to be issued by international wire back to the country where the original payment was 
made or the credit may be held on your account for a future term. 

 
Steps of E-transfer: 
 

1. An email will be delivered to your UWO email account from King’s University College and will look 
similar to this in your inbox 

 

The body of the email may appear like this  

 

If you would like to verify the amount of your refund you can compare the amount to your student 

account statement that can be found here https://www.kingscollege.net/cgi-bin/sfsPortal/interface.pl 

 

2. Click this will take you to the option of choosing the bank you would like to 

use for the deposit. 

 

3. Once you have signed in to your bank account use your Student Number as the password to receive the 

refund. The transaction will now be complete and your refund will be deposited directly into your bank 

account. 

https://www.kingscollege.net/cgi-bin/sfsPortal/interface.pl

